/ '\ ~ A
AOUALAW

I WATER AN--D-!WASTEWATER SOLUTIONS

F. PAUL CALAMITA PH: 804.716.9021
PAUL@AQUALAW.COM Fx: 804.716.9022
November 21, 2011

By Electronic Submission

Ms. Eurika Durr

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Clerk of the Board

Environmental Appeals Board (1103B)
Ariel Rios Building

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W,
Washington, D.C. 20460-0001

Re:  District of Columbia, Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System
Permit Number: DC0000221
Appeal Numbers: NPDES 11-05 and NPDES 11-06

Dear Ms. Durr:

In your letter of November 9, 2011, you requested that the parties notify you by
November 23, 2011 if they would like to participate in the Board’s ADR program for the above-
referenced appeals.

The District of Columbia Water and Sewer Authority (DC Water) and the Wet Weather
Partnership, which filed a joint Petition for Review in this case on November 4, 2011, hereby
consent to participate in the Board’s ADR program.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

F. Paul Calamita

CC:  Shawn M. Garvin, US EPA Region III, Administrator
Marcia Mulkey, US EPA Region 111, Regional Counsel
Randy Hayman, DC Water, General Counsel
Gregory Hope, DC Water, Office of the General Counsel, Principal Counsel
Amy E. McDonnell, Esq., District Department of the Environment
Jennifer C. Chavez, Esq., Earthjustice
Rebecca J. Hammer, Esq., Natural Resources Defense Council
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